
 

Friday 13th October 2023 

Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week 

were: 1/2PM and 3/4B 

The winning classes this week 

were: Reception and 5/6P  

The first weeks of October have been busy ones here in school! Last week, we were discussing all 

things space for World Space week - the children worked hard to produce some super pieces of work 

and learnt some fabulous space-related facts. This week, has been Mental Health Awareness week cul-

minating today with our HelloYellow Day - this has been an important week to share how we are feel-

ing. We hope you have managed to have a chat about any worries at home.  

Year 3 and 4 have had a busy couple of weeks visiting lots of local places in Wolverhampton. Last 

week they spent the day at Wightwick Manor exploring the history of the house and this week, they 

took a trip to Molineux! The children thoroughly enjoyed both trips and behaved brilliantly. Thank you 

for your support with these trips - they couldn’t happen without your continued support.  

Next week, we have a meeting for Year 6 parents and carers all about the SATs assessments that the 

children will face in May 2024. Staff will be available if you have any questions regarding the tests, 

Hopefully we will see you there!  

We are really looking forward to the coming months as there are lots of events happening in school for 

you to get involved with. Over the next few weeks, we have our Harvest Assembly for 

year 5/6 and we have Wear Red Day to show racism the red card! I cannot believe we 

are nearly at half term!  Have a wonderful weekend! ,  

Mrs Darby (Headteacher)  

Attendance  

The winning class last week 

was 1/2PM with 97.9% 

The winning class this week 

was 3/4RB with 98.7% 

Well done to all!  

Celebrating Success Outside of 

School 

Taytm - Earth Award at Scouts  

Zachary M - Selected for Wol-

verhampton Football team  

Jack P, Mollie-Mae - Swim-

ming  

Harleen, Baldeep - Cricket  

Kaylem - Man of the match  

Isla-Grace - Dance  

Kian - Martial Arts  
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October 2023                               Dates for your diary 

18th - Reception Carnival Day - Children in reception to wear bright clothing.  

19th - Year 6 SATs meeting for parents 3.30-4.30pm (see Class Dojo for information)  

20th- Wear Red Day -Showing racism the red card (see Class Dojo for information)  

24th -Year 1/2 Trip to Black Country Living Museum  

24th - Year 5/6 Harvest Festival 9.30am - See Class Dojo for details 

25th - Vaccination UK in school for Flu vaccinations  

26th - Diwali Day - Children to wear party clothes for the day (no donation needed)  

26th - Break up for half term  

27th - INSET Day - School closed for pupils  

31st - Secondary Schools applications must be submitted by this date.  
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World Space Week  

Last week, all the children were working 

hard during their Science lessons for 'World 

Space Week'.  They all had different space 

themes. Reception were creating planets 

using marbles and paint. Year 1 and 2 created wonderful 

rockets and mobile stars using lots of different arts and 

crafts. Year 3 and 4 created stunning pictures of the solar 

system. Finally, Year 5 and 6 have been creating phases of 

the moon and part of black history month they have been 

learning about Mae Jemsion, a female astronaut! 

The work the children have completed has been brilliant, and 

Mrs Corns has created a whole school display. Well done to 

all the children for their hard work and to the staff for cre-

ating fantastic lessons, for a very successful World Space 

Week!  

New Reception 2024 Open Evening  

We would like to invite parents/carers of children starting 

Reception in September 2024 to our Open Evening on Thurs-

day 9th November 5pm until 7pm. Please share this with 

family and friends.  

D’Eyncourt Christmas Fayre  

We are very excited to announce that this year marks the 

return of our D'Eyncourt Christmas Fayre on Thursday 14th 

December, from 3:30-5:30. We are really looking forward to 

welcoming our school community into school.  

Staff will be organising a range of activities and games but 

we need your help! Do you, or anyone you know run a 

small business that would like a stall at the fayre? Tables 

are available for the small fee of £12. If you require more 

space, you can purchase two tables for £20. Any profits 

that you make on the day are yours to keep. 

We are also looking for some fantastic 

raffle prizes such as physical merchan-

dise or vouchers for products and/or ser-

vices. If you are interested, please contact 

either the office staff for more infor-

mation. 

Picnic Lunch  

Last week on Thursday, the children enjoyed a special ‘picnic lunch’. 

The children picked up their picnic boxes from the hall and enjoyed 

their sandwiches, veggie rolls cheese lattice and pizza with jelly and 

ice-cream for pudding! They all thoroughly enjoyed their lunch with 

their friends. Thank you for supporting this!  

Hello Yellow - Mental Health Awareness 

This week has been Mental Health Awareness 

week and in school we have been discussing 

how we can stay ‘mentally healthy’. We hope you all took a look at 

ITV’s homework set this year, which involved talking to someone 

about any worries you may have.  

Today, we celebrated  HelloYellow day with each person wearing a 

token yellow item to show that we all have mental health. The chil-

dren had chance to visit the HelloYellow photo booths today to raise 

awareness. Thank you for your support with this day.  

Harvest Assembly 

On Tuesday 24th October, Years 5/6 will perform their harvest as-

sembly. We would love parents and carers of children in 5/6 to join 

us for this celebration. If you can, please donate any items of food 

for the harvest display from Monday 23rd October and bring into 

school so we can donate to the Good Shepherd Ministry. Thank you 

for your support with this.  

Year 3/4 Wightwick Manor and 

Molineux Trrips  

Year 3/4 have had a busy couple of weeks 

exploring Wolverhampton visiting Wightwick 

Manor last week and The Molineux stadium this week. Linked to 

their local area study in history and geography, the children have 

leant about what life was like in a manor house and about the ca-

reers available at Wolves Football Club. The staff who worked at 

both venues were impressed with the children on both trips and said 

that their behaviour was impeccable. Well done year 3 and 4. We 

hope you had a fabulous few days out of school. Thank you parents 

and carers for your support with these trips.  

Year 6 Parents SATs Meeting  

On Thursday 19th October, Year 6 parents are invited to a Welcome to 

Year 6 SATs meeting at 3.30pm in the school hall. This is an oppor-

tunity for parents and carers to find out about the SATs tests that the 

year 6 children will sit in May 2024. Staff will be available if you 

have any questions about the tests.  


